Week beginning: 15t September 2025

This week in Maple

Rhyme of the week:
The owl in the Tree

Book of the week:

Pip and Posy Favourite

Things, Ow! Babies
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Happy Thought: Sign of the week:
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Hello

Indoor learning:
We will be:
e Talking about who is in our family and
displaying them in our home corner.
e Continuing to familiarise ourselves with
the classroom whilst spending time
revisiting and making new friendships.

Outdoor learning:
We will be:

e Noticing the signs of Autumn, including
collecting conkers and fallen leaves.

e Continuing to familiarise ourselves with
the outdoor area and resources and
following interests including building
using the construction resources and
creating obstacle courses.

Dates for your diary:

settle really well into nursery life.

what is special to them.

w/b — 15" September -This week we will be reading the story ‘Owl Babies.” It would be great if
you could send in some family photographs for us to discuss with your child. These can be a
hard copy or via email to the school office. We will then display the images in our home corner
for children to look at. We have found that having photographs from home helps our children to

Wednesday 24/09/2025 - We usually encourage children to leave their special toys at home so they
don’t get lost or broken however next week we will be reading stories about special teddy bears. On
Wednesday we would like children to bring in their special teddy from home so that they can talk about

We are here to help. If you have any questions or concerns, please talk to your child’s
keyworker or any of the staff in Maple.




